BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING
February 8, 2022
MINUTES

PRESENT: Shawn Talbot, Chair; Bert Hamill and Jason Somero Selectmen
Debbie Deaton, Town Administrator and Susan Mallett

Open Meeting in the Town Office with the Pledge of Allegiance at 4:30
Review the Annual Report Draft

At 4:40 Bert Hamill made a MOTION to adjourn the meeting due to technical issues, Shawn SECONDED
and all were in agreement.

Respectfully submitted, Susan Mallett, Land Admin

Minutes approved by BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Shawn Talbot, Chairman: /\Q,Z‘

Jason Somero: 4%1’“/ -
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